Monday 12th September 2005,

To Whom It May Concern:

I Elizabeth Ellis do not support the Australian Railways Association (ARA), request for an exemption of another 5 years under the Disability Discrimination Act for transport standards. Disabled people have waited long enough for the adoptions to be made and it is affecting access to daily living. I urge the Human Right Equal Opportunity Commission to deny the ARA their request for an exemption to the transport standards.        



Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Ellis 

Consumer 

